
United Airlines Tickets Name Change

United Airlines, like most airlines, generally does not 
allow for name changes on tickets after they have 
been issued. This policy is primarily due to security 
reasons and airline regulations. Contact us for more 
info +1-844-482-4806



Name Corrections:

United Airlines may permit some amendments to 
names if, for instance, there was a typo or a spelt 
wrong as per their records. Often such changes do 
not entail a shift in the very nature of the ticketed 
passenger, in terms of his or her characteristics.



Transfer of Ticket: 

Generally, they are not able to transfer United Airlines 
tickets, although it all depends on the fare that the 
passenger has booked. It also implies that it is impossible to 
alter the name of the ticket to that of the new person of the 
ticket. It should also be noted that typically each ticket is 
connected with a given person, and their identification.



Review Ticket Rules:

 You should familiarize with some rules and 
conditions concerned the fares for your journey. This 
information is generally on the booking confirmation 
you received or on United Airlines’ homepage. 
Comprehending these rules will shed light on 
whether and how the terms may be altered.



Explain Your Situation:

 When requesting a name correction or to transfer a 
ticket to another person, it must be well understood 
why the changes need to be made. In case of any 
documents that need to be attached like name change 
documents, marriage certificate or certificate of divorce 
among others, should be attached.



Contact United Airlines: 

If there is a conflict with the name of the passenger and 
you wish to make changes that are at most minor, or if 
you have a certain situation that calls for a name change, 
you should inform United Airlines about it. Their customer 
services may be contacted through phone call, email or 
by logging into the website’s customer services section.



Conclusion:.

However, there is normally no consent for a name change in 
tickets for United Airlines, yet minor corrections might be 
possible. These requirements include being clear on their 
policy, contacting the customer service number as soon as 
possible and passing any recommended documents to back 
the claim. Therefore, it is expected that everyone should 
double check their tickets and where there are problems, fix 
them early enough without any influence of the date of 
travel.



Thank you 

Contact us for more informations - +1-844-482-4806

Website link - https://www.theticketsonline.com/


